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Comments: I think this project is absolutely necessary to improve salmon habitat.  I am glad to see coordination

with the Stillaguamish Tribe.  It's important to improve water quality and fish habitat for the tribe and the salmon.

This is a much needed project and I wish you the very best in getting this project completed.  Thank you for

giving me the opportunity to comment.

 

Sincerely, LeeAnn Bennett


